
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Jan. 20, 2025 

 

 
Hey Grads! Please remember to complete your grad write up form on 
teams by January 24th at midnight. These write ups will be your final words 
in the yearbook. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Bowcott in 
D106 or Ms. Parker in D104. Remember make sure the writing and final 
words are school appropriate these will be read by not only Ms. Jonat, Mr. 
Irani, and Ms. Strandt, but also your family and friends. Grad write ups are 
also a historical record. 
 
 

 
 


